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Record for the files

Dave Clopeck and Tom Frost visited Jim Young the Code Compliance
Manager for the City of Key West on Friday June 12™. We discussed his
recent visit to our Post. Mr. Young indicated our property is located in an
area which is zoned for Public and Semi-Public use. He presented us copy
of the ordinance indicating the intent and uses of this type of property.

Although this document did not specifically mention RV’s Mr. Young stated
that the City of Key West Planning Division and the Engineering Division
determined further restrictions for land use. Mr. Young called into his office
Mr. Brendan Cunnigham who is a senior planner for the city. In discussing
our situation he indicated that Semi-Public lands like State and National
Parks allow some type of RV parking in some areas. He also mentioned that
some of these places have park rangers that live on the premises.

Mr. Cunningham verbally indicated that he saw no problems with the
American Legion, as a fraternal organization, allowing members with RV’s
to park there temporarily and accept donations for this.

Discussion continued about the RV of Mr. Robinson’s hooked up to the
sewer and electrical. They asked how long Mr. Robinson had been at the
Post in the capacity of being the security and building maintenance person.
We mentioned that he had been in that capacity for over 15 years. Mr.
Cunningham indicated that they would have to further consult with
engineering on this particular issue.

Mr. Young and Mr. Cunningham agreed that we should wait to hear from
them on this issue while they consulted with engineering. They indicated
they would also have to review their findings with the City Manager. This
concluded our meeting.
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